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Undersecretary of Transportation
Transportation Security Administratiecn
400 7th Street S.W.

Washingten, D.C. 205900001 o A_H .g.’{ﬂ P{
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Dear Undersecretary Magaw-

Cangressman Blll Pascrell, Jr;, 8th District, New
Jersey, has contacted this office in relation to a prohlem cne of
. his ceonstituents has experienced. Congressman Pascrell advised
.. that has keen denied access to commercial
.,\Jp - ghts because her name is slmilar to. an alias a wanted person

is using.

After researching the matter with federal emplnyees at
Newark -Rirporf, we have been advised t : hustralian man WLth
the name of :
prepared by 10N security Administration: -—=b(,
#as apparently been denied access to flights because of .

the similarity of her name to thisz person's name.

We have advised Congressman Pascrell that when: J{t?tﬁ’
k? - makes E£light reservations, she should advise the
© 7 airline of the problems she has experienced, and that she is not’
the person named on the list prepared by the Transportation

‘Security Administration. We would welcome any further . w
9—*""

suggestions your administration. may have in helpln
through this problem. _




Please contact Associate Division Counsel EA Quinn,
{973) 792-3467, should we be able to render any asslstance in
your efforts to help resclve this matter.

.S;ncerely,

- Louie F. Allen R h
5pec1al Agent in Charg&

o - _
By " @/ |
Edward wW. Qulnn .

Associate Division Counsel
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